
 
Scholarship for Graduating Seniors 

The Junior Football League of Central Illinois (JFLOCI) is proud to announce two financial 

scholarships for the 2023-2024 school year in the amount of $1,000 ea. for a cheerleader or a 

football player who have participated at the JFLOCI tackle level in one of the 20 different 

JFLOCI areas AND at the high school level. The JFLOCI Executive Board and its 20 area 

organizations want to honor and help high school graduates achieve their personal goals after 

graduation. The due date to apply for this scholarship is 04/14/2024. 

Eligibility: 

To be eligible for this scholarship, the applicant must: 

• Have played football or cheered for a minimum of 2 seasons at the JFLOCI Tackle level      

     (8-14 years old) & (Any area) 

• Have played football or cheered at the high school level for all 4 years (Barring a serious   

      injury of which they were still active with the team) 

• Graduate high school during the application year 

• Be accepted to a trade school, community college, or university 

Applicant Information: 

 Name:   

 Address:   

 Phone Number: 

 Email: 

 Name of High School Where You Played or Cheered and Graduation Year: 

 Name of JFLOCI Area Where You Played or Cheered: 

 High School Grade Point Average: 

 Trade School, Community College, or University (Planning to Attend or Attending): 



In 200 words or less, please explain to the JFLOCI Scholarship Committee how football or cheer 

has helped to shape you as a student-athlete. (Typed) 

In 150 words or less, please describe to the JFLOCI Scholarship Committee any service-related 

activities you have completed in your community, at the school-level, or with your JFLOCI 

organization. (Typed) 

Attach or have submitted at least three reference letters from a coach, teacher, or any adult in 

your community that you have worked for or have done community service for that speaks to 

your character and leadership as a student-athlete. Scholarship letters can be emailed to the 

JFLOCI Executive Director, Mr. Zo Evans at Manager@JFLOCI.com or mailed to 506 E. 

Marietta Avenue, Peoria Heights, IL 61616. 

   

Please note that all information will be verified at the school and individual JFLOCI 

organization levels before any scholarship award is given to the scholarship recipient(s). 

* If you are selected as a scholarship recipient, you must show that you are registered for 

coursework by submitting a course schedule that you can obtain from your trade school, college, 

or university. Scholarship funds will not be distributed prior to an official course schedule. 


